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SAN LORENZO VALLEY WATER DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTOR BILL 
SMALLMAN RESIGNS FROM THE BOARD 

 
July 19, 2019 – Boulder Creek, CA - The San Lorenzo Valley Water District 
(SLVWD) has announced that Board of Director Bill Smallman has resigned from 
the Board effective Wednesday July 17, 2019. 
 
Bill was first elected to the Board in December 2016 after previously serving on 
the Board of the Lompico County Water District before its annexation and merger 
with SLVWD.  During his time on the Board he was dedicated to the protection 
and health of the District’s Watershed Property and the entire San Lorenzo 
Valley. His knowledge of construction was invaluable to the Engineering 
Committee and the Board. 
 
The Board of Directors will address this vacancy at the upcoming July 23, 2019 
Board meeting in accordance with Government Code §1780.  The meeting will be 
held at 13050 Highway 9, Boulder Creek California 6:30 PM. 
 
ABOUT THE SAN LORENZO VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
 
The San Lorenzo Valley Water District is located in the mountains of northern 
Santa Cruz County. The district serves more than 7,800 metered connections. 
Established in 1941 and is a Special District Governed by a five person Board of 
Directors. The district supplies water to the communities of Boulder Creek, 
Brookdale, Ben Lomond, Zayante, Scotts Valley, Mañana Woods, Felton and 
Lompico. For more information, visit www.slvwd.com or 
www.facebook.com/slvwaterdistrict. 
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